
Subject: Re: Oklahoma DIY Audio meeting
Posted by Norris Wilson on Tue, 26 Oct 2010 01:42:36 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

How about November 13th?  

That is before the holiday and DIY building season really gets underway.  

Maybe this first meeting, if enough come and bring their equipment to show and tell, will be a
catalyst for our group to build something during the Winter months.  Then, Spring before LSAF
2011, we could have another meeting to show off the Winter projects.  Also, it would be a good
time to bring our locals together who plan on attending LSAF to make arrangements.

It would be fun to have a group of locals to meet at LSAF.

Just a thought!

Norris.
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